
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 
19th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 South America Day – 23.2.24  

On Friday 23rd February we will be celebrating the South American carnival tradition and would like 

the children to come to school in brightly coloured clothes. 

 

On the day we are also planning to prepare and eat salsa with tortilla chips. The children will learn 

about hygiene, how to prepare vegetables and use equipment safely. The ingredients are: 

 

• Peppers,  

• Tomato, (fresh and tinned) 

• Lemon Juice,  

• Red Onion,  

• Carrots, 

• Salt and Pepper, 

• Cucumber,  

• Tin of Sweetcorn, 

• Olive Oil, 

• Cheese, 

• Tortilla Chips  

 

The children will make their salsa dips working in small groups. If you would like your child to opt 

out of making and tasting the salsa, please let the class teacher know by Thursday 22nd February. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Ms S.  Moxon 

Head of Year 5  

 


